
Announcements



reminders
•There is only 2 weeks left of this current quarter

ends and report cards are sent out. Please check
your grades. Tutoring is still being offered on
Wednesdays after school. Students who have failing
grades for the semester may not be able to play fall
sports next year.
• Scheduling for classes next year has begun! Please

see Mrs. McQueen with any questions.
•Please make sure you 2023-24 course schedules are

turned in to Mrs. McQueen by Tuesday March 7th.



Upcoming events:
Next Monday, March 6th we will not have school.

National Honors Society induction will be today at 6.

FFA officer applications will be available for pick up from Mr.
Runyen Friday, March 3rd and due by Wednesday, March 8th.

If you are interested in bass fishing this spring, please
email Mr. Carman or sign up in the office.

If you signed up for the Maroa Forsyth Power Lifting
meet this Saturday, please check your email.



Upcoming events:
• Zorah Austin would like to thank all of those who

participated in her Trivia Night and Silent Auction for her
NHS project. The event raised over $2,700 to benefit Central
Illinois Feline Rescue.

• The boys basketball end of season celebration will be next
Wednesday, March 8th in the high school cafeteria in the high
school gym.



Blood drive:
The Key Club will be holding a blood drive on
Wednesday March 15, from 8:45-1:30. In order to
donate you must be 16 years old, weigh at least
110 pounds, and have a photo ID. You cannot
donate if you are currently playing a sport. You
must have a reservation.



Student spotlight:
•Congratulations to Abby Hendricks for making 3rd

team all South Central Conference in basketball!!

•Congratulations to JT Alexander for making 1st team, 
Mick Downs for making 2nd, and Dane Vance for 
making 3rd team all South Central Conference in 
basketball!!


